
November 15, 2023

Dear Mr. Clerk,

Please note that I will be attending the National League of Cities’ City Summit Conference in
Atlanta starting Thursday, November 16, 7:30am, and will return to Boston on Saturday, November
18, 5:00pm.

Sincerely,

Ed Flynn
Boston Council President, District 2

CC: Mayor Michelle Wu


